
Biography for Stephen Marr ACIB 

Steve worked in High Street banking after leaving school until retiring after 34 years. He 
subsequently obtained his Hackney Carriage driving licence and worked as a local taxi driver for 
a number of years. Although interests in motorsport, including track days and competition, have 
had a less environmentally friendly footprint, Steve has also been involved in a number of 
activities around the sea, including sailing and swimming, and the current quality of the 
environment around our coasts is a very high priority to him. 
 
As one of the early members of PACE, Steve has joined in with a number of the activities, and is 
currently assisting in the monthly water quality monitoring that the group is involved in. Along with 
his wife, Iris, they have developed their garden from a plain lawn area into its present wildlife-
friendly state, with meadow, wildlife pond and fruit and veg growing area. This was  opened up to 
the public during the second PACE open garden event. 
 
Steve is a trustee of PACE Manningtree and his present term ends on 29th September 2027. 


